Level 10
1 Stratford Place
Montfichet Road

DEVEI.[]PMENT London
CORPORATION E20 1EJ

17 December 2014

INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 14-051

vear I

Thank you for your information request, received on 4 December 2014. You asked us to
provide the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“Your organisation published the tender below:

London: Surveillance and security systems and devices - 2012/S 193-317090 of 6.10.2012

My request is simply the full names and addresses of all of the companies who submitted a
bid for this tender and whether they were successful or not. Please note - | do not require
any confidential information about the bid itself or the bidders.

| would like to receive this information by email - preferably in a spreadsheet format but if this
is not possible in a word document.”

The London Legacy Development Corporation do not hold the addresses used by the
companies who submitted a bid for this tender, however the other information you have
requested is in Annex A. The information is in a Microsoft Office Excel 97-2003 worksheet
format as requested.

There were originally two further lots of work within the tender but these procurement
opportunities were terminated in accordance with the rights of the Contracting Authority
afforded to it under the Public Contracts Regulations 2006 (the “Regulations”) during the
early stages of the procurement processes.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation

Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ

14-051 response v1.0.docx



Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

London Legacy Development Corporation





